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RE:  CSA Notice and Request for Comment on Proposed Amendments to National Instrument
45- 106 Prospectus and Registration Exemptions Relating to the Acceredited Investor and
Minimum Amount Investment Prospectus Exemptions

Dear Sirs/Mesdames,

This comment letter is being submitted on behalf of Arrow Capital Management Inc. We are writing in
response to the Canadian Securities Administrators” (“CSA™) request for comment on the proposed
amendments to National Instrument 45-106 Prospectus and Registration Exemptions (“NI 45-106™)
relating to the accredited investor and minimum amount investment prospectus exemptions,
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Specific Comments

Use of SEDAR will increase costs

The proposed filing process would be unduly burdensome and costly to market participants. While filing
one single report generated by the OSC system on eBCSC does not pose to be problematic, not all market
participants currently utilize SEDAR internally. Setting up SEDAR involves both associated costs and
significant training. For this reason, we believe many reporting issuers elect not to utilize the SEDAR
software themselves and currently rely on legal counsel to report, at a cost, on their behalf. We are
recommending that the CSA delay the proposal to file the Proposed Report on the OSC system, BCSC
eServices and SEDAR until such time that a single, cloud-based, integrated filing system for reports of
exempt distribution is established.

Separate or dvnamic forms

The proposed report of exempt distribution is applicable to both investment fund issuers and non-
investment fund issuers. We recommend the creation of separate forms for investment funds and non-
investment funds or that the online e-form on the OSC website utilized to complete the proposed report,
be dynamic in nature. For example, when the user selects “Investment fund issuer” in Item 1 — Party
Certifying The Report, all of the fields and sections pertaining to a non-investment fund would be
removed. We believe this will help market participants complete the proposed form with less confusion
and limit queries to the CSA jurisdictions.

Thank you for providing us with the opportunity to provide comments. We would be pleased to discuss
any of our comments further with you.

“Mark Kennedy”

Mark Kennedy

Director, Legal and Compliance
Arrow Capital Management Inc.



